
From: "Jody Mead" <jody_mead@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Halloween Party 
 
Residents, 
We are pleased to announce our 2013 MKL Halloween Party being 
held on 10/26 from 12-2pm! 
 
BYOP!  Bring your own Pumpkin for a Mr. Pumpkin head decorating 
craft. 
 
Come dressed in your scariest costumes, bob for apples, dance to 
the monster mash. 
 
Free to children, $5 per adult. 
 
Open to Lake Residents and Family only. 
 
Lunch will be provided (pizza and chicken fingers). 
 
Please RSVP to felixsockwell@me.com by 10/18. 
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
	
  


